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15 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 

On Wednesday 22nd June and Thursday 23rd June, we are running the EYFS/Key Stage 1 and 

Key Stage 2 Sports Day. As Birmingham will be hosting the Commonwealth Games this year, 

we have decided to have a Commonwealth Sports Day. 

 

Throughout the week children will take part in some Commonwealth activities and have a 

special assembly from Energize all about keeping physically active.  

 

This week each class will choose a country to represent from the Commonwealth, they will 

then be allowed to come to school on their Sports Day wearing a colourful t-shirt to match 

their country. For example, if they chose England, they could come wearing a red or white t-

shirt. They will still need to wear PE uniform trousers/shorts and trainers. 

 

If you are unsure on what colours to wear, please ask your child’s class teacher before the 

event. If you do not have a t-shirt in the chosen colour then just wear a normal white one – 

please don’t rush out and buy one!  

 

If you would like to join in with the celebrations and watch your child take part, please arrive 

at the school field at 9:30am on: 

 

Wednesday 22nd June – EYFS/Key Stage 1 

Thursday 23rd June – Key Stage 2 

 

Please be aware that we may need to cancel at short notice if the weather is not good. We 

have planned for Friday 24th June to be a backup date in the event of a cancellation. Fingers 

crossed we won’t need to use it! 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Miss O’Leary 
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